
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 - Request (LGOIMA)
Date: Friday, 4 October 2019 11:05:00 a.m.

Dear 
 
I refer to your request received on 3 September 2019 relating to the use of drones to identify
non-complaint structures at the Highland Park subdivision.  Please accept our apologies for the
delay in responding to you.
 
We received two photos, which appear to have been taken from a drone, in relation to possible
non-compliant structures.  A list of other possible non-compliant properties was received via an
e-mail.  The photos and e-mail are withheld pursuant to section 7(2)(a) of LGOIMA to protect the
privacy of natural persons.
 
As we have withheld the information requested you have the right to seek a review by the Office
of the Ombudsman.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
From: fairfaxmedia.co.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 2 September 2019 3:14 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 730499
 

has submitted a LGOIMA request - 730499.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
All documents, emails, photos concerning the use of a drone to identifiy non-compliant
structures at a Mosgiel subdivision (Highland Park)

File attachment (file name)
No file uploaded
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Name

Email address
fairfaxmedia.co.nz

Mailing address

Contact phone number

Do you wish to have your name withheld from publication
Yes




